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Upper Beeding’s Love for Reading 
THE LIBRARY NEWSLETTER 

 

   

 

500 WORDS 
The UK’s biggest children’s 
story writing competition 
returns on Tuesday 24th 
September from 8am. Visit 
bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words 
for all the information you 
need to get your children 
involved. 

BOOK BANK SHED 
The book bank shed is currently 
filled to bursting with books! We 
are working through our latest 
donations and getting them on 
the shelves. Whenever you see 
the shed open, please do pop in 
and help yourself to any of the 
books to get your child’s 
imagination flowing. 

READING AMBASSADORS 
This year, we have an army of 
reading ambassadors across 
the school. These are fellow 
students that have volunteered 
to help their peers with 
choosing books and showing 
them how to use the school 
library. We are excited to see 
reading being promoted by the 
children so enthusiastically. 

2024 BOOK FAIR 
25th – 27th September 2024 

The book fair will soon be upon us! Please 
come along and have a look at what is on 
offer. All sales go towards helping the 
school purchase more books for our library, 
so your support is truly invaluable to us. 
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